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Dear Parents, 


Welcome to Little Eagles Learning Center at Timberlin Creek Elementary School!  My staff and I looking forward to working with you and your child throughout the upcoming school year. 

On our Little Eagles webpage, you will find all the registration forms/information that is required to enroll your child in our Learning Center as well as general information that you may keep for future reference.  

 We need you to complete and return to us as soon as possible the registration forms, please email them to the director, Sarah Keeney  at sarah.lindhout@stjohns.k12.fl.us.  I ask that you take a few minutes to thoroughly read the contents at your leisure and become familiar with our policies and procedures located on our webpage as well.  

Again, a warm welcome!  We are glad that you and your child are part of our Little Eagles family! 

Sincerely, 
Sarah Keeney
Director
Little Eagles Learning Center
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Linda Edel
	Principal

Patrick Roach
	Assistant Principal

Heather Caldwell
	Assistant Principal
Timberlin Creek Elementary School
Little Eagles Learning Center
555 Pine Tree Lane
St. Augustine, FL 32092
Telephone:  904-547-7411
Facsimile:  904-547-7405
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